
              

“Be Strong and Courageous.  Do not be afraid for the Lord your God will be with you 

wherever you go.”  Joshua 1:9 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been another busy week here at Christopher Reeves.  The children have been working hard in 
every classroom and I know Oak class enjoyed their visit to Sharnbrook for a multisport festival on 
Tuesday.  Every one of the children were ambassadors for our school and worked incredibly hard to 
achieve their best in the activities in which they took part.  Well done Oak class.  
Unfortunately, we have had a report from one of our neighbours this week about children walking to 
the garden centre to meet parents.  They were very concerned about how silly and potentially 
dangerous some of them were being, pushing each other into the road.  If your child is walking to the 
garden centre, please remind them to be careful near the roads and to proceed with caution.  We do 
not want any accidents. 
We hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 
 

Christopher Reeves Values 
This half term our value is Service.  

“Serve one another in love.” 
Galatians 5:13 

This half term we will learn about using our talents to serve, receiving as well as giving, giving with no 
strings attached and looking at the heart.  The children will learn about how these are reflected in the 

Bible through our Collective Worship programme. 
 
 
 Who can I contact? 

If you have any queries about your 
child and their education, please 
contact your child’s class teacher in 
the first instance.  They will be 
available at the classroom door 
each day at the start and end of 
school. 
If you need to speak with a member 
of staff about SEND, behaviour or 
safeguarding, please contact the 
following members of staff: 
SEND – Mrs Glennie-Wood (Juniper 
Class) 
Behaviour – Mrs Clark (Willow Class) 
Safeguarding – Mrs Bush or Mrs Clark 

Attendance 

This week our whole school attendance has been… 
 

95% 

Well done everyone.  Please remember, if you child is unwell and unable to attend 
school, please call the school office to let us know 
 

Celebrations 
 

This week our Attendance Award goes to Year 2 with 
100% attendance. 
 
The children in the Golden Book this week are….. 
 
Acorns Class – Ivy Honour 
 

Willow Class – India Eggleton and Dalton Warnes 
 

Juniper Class – Bertie Eggleton, Charlie Morby  
                          and Erin Morby 
 

Oak Class – Harrison Newson and Abigail Manko 
 

Well done to all of these children. 

 

Living Our Values 



             

This week at Christopher Reeves… 

 

Dates for your Diary 
All dates for the school 
year can be found on the 
school website.  Please 
click HERE to access 
them.  

TT Rockstars 

Please encourage your child to regularly practise their 
times tables using TT Rockstars.  Every child from Year 2 
upwards has a log in.  If you are experiencing difficulty 
accessing the site, please speak with  
your child’s class teacher. 
Times tables are used in every aspect 
of maths and being fluent in the use of 
them is very important. 
 

Picture News 

The story and question that the children will be thinking 
about next week is… 
Stef Reid, a former Paralympian medal-winner, is 
requesting Nike and other sportswear companies to 
start selling individual trainers to single-leg amputees. 
Question: How can shops make sure everyone feels 
represented? 

https://www.christopher-reeves-school.co.uk/news-and-events/calendar


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


